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To whom it may concern I’m opposed to any bill limiting legal Oregonians ability to 

protect themselves. The author of this bill covers a area with a huge drug problem 

and lack of respect for the law and those that are following the law. I just had a friend 

in Parkrose are get locked out of his own home after returning home with his 16yr old 

son by a person high on fentanyl, after being put on hold for over 10 minutes the 911 

dispatcher they asked him if he needed or wanted a unit to come out but they never 

showed and instructed him to throw away anything that the person had touched in 

case the fentanyl touched their skin. The author of this bill has bigger issues to deal 

with in his district that far out surpass his need to remove the rights of legal 

Oregonians right to own and operate guns. Every year there is a debate on making 

16 year old kids legal to vote and yet in the same breath you are trying to take legal 

rights away from legal Oregonian voters. The saddest part of this bill is it will go 

through the court system and be struck down and unconstitutional at the taxpayers 

expense. Please remember that when elected everyone of you took a oath to defend 

the Constitution and do your duty to do what is best for your country and state and 

not your parties duty. 


